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The City of Ashville is seeking sealed bids on a Metal Interior Storm Shelter. Deadline for sealed 
bids has been extended to Friday, September 4, 2020 at Noon CST. Sealed bids may be hand 
delivered or mailed to: 

City of Ashville 
Attn: Clerk Chrystal St. John 
211 8th Street 
Ashville, AL 35953 

 

The envelope must be sealed and “City of Ashville, AL Metal Interior Storm Shelter Bid” marked 
on the outside. Bids will be opened on September 4, 2020 at Noon CST at Ashville City Hall, 211 
8th Street, Ashville, AL 35953. The highest bidder will be awarded the metal interior storm 
shelter; however, the City of Ashville reserves the right to reject any and all bids if deemed too 
low. 

The equipment for bid includes a metal interior storm shelter and is no longer needed by the 
City of Ashville. The storm shelter is bolted and welded into the former Alabama Power 
Building. The cabinets are being sold “as-is” without warranty, express or implied, of any type 
whatsoever. The awarded individual will be responsible for removal of the metal interior storm 
shelter from inside the building and any damage to the building during removal. 

Please direct all questions to Randy Thompson, Public Works Director or Chrystal St. John, City 
Clerk. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Council Members 
 

Sue Price - Shirley Smith - David Thompson - Charles Williams - R. Denise Williams 


